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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1357 creates Alyssa’s Law. It requires each school district by July 1, 2025, to implement a 

mobile panic alert system. Based on the current contract with Rave, the agency estimates a fiscal 

impact of $2,154,148.00. 

 

FY’25 Impact: $2,154,148.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $2,154,148.00 
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